BRADWAY ACTION GROUP Minutes

Committee Meeting, Monday 2 October 2006 at 7.15 p.m. at 22 OxClose Avenue

Present: Dorothy Astle (Chair), Ruth Darrall, Stephen George, Tony Smith, Peter Smithson, Peter Stubbs, Fiona Vallely, Rachel Wilson.

1.  Apologies and Absences

John Pritchett.

2. Minutes of the Meeting on 26 June 2006

The Minutes were accepted as a correct record. 

3. Matters Arising on the Minutes

Minute 3 re Welcome to Bradway sign. Peter Stubbs had made enquiries about the sign, and had established that it was working its way through the bureaucratic processes of the Council.

Minute 9 re road repairs. The relevant section of the roads had been patched.

4. Chairwoman’s Report

a) The Funday had been a great success. The attendance had been high given the bad weather forecast, and everyone had enjoyed the occasion. Just under £500 had been raised towards the development of the Old School Field.

b) The playground on the Old School Field was under construction and would soon be finished. The Lord Mayor would perform the official opening on 10 November.

c) In the absence of the Chair, on 26 September Peter Stubbs had attended a civic reception put on by Streetforce to thank those who had taken part in bulb planting and other environmental activities.

5. Treasurer’s Report

a) The general account stood at £759.48 and the Field account as £15315.00, with total liabilities of £176.05 outstanding.

b) Before agreeing to give BAG a further grant to cover administrative expenses, the Sheffield City Council had asked that the accounts be independently examined. This had now been done. The Council grant had been increased to cover the extra cost.

6. Membership and Subscriptions

It was decided to recommend to the AGM that the membership fee be retained for 2007 at the existing level.

7. Correspondence 

Stephen George had written to Streetforce about litter in bags that had been piled behind the wall to the car park of the Bradway Inn. They had forwarded the email to the Parks and Countryside department, who had collected the bags.

8. Planning Applications

There were no new applications.

9. AGM

The administrative arrangements and agenda for the AGM were discussed and agreed.

10. Other Business

Ruth Darrall proposed a vote of thanks to Dorothy Astle for all the work that she had put in over the last three years for BAG and Bradway. This was unanimously endorsed by the Committee.

The meeting closed at 9.12 p.m.
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